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Mr du Toit said that facilitation would be needed for the first meeting, and suggested that this be 
chaired by SADC Malawi with Programme Co-ordination support. It was decided that Mr Nzima would 
facilitate a caucus of range state representatives to get outline agreement on RRG composition.  
 
2.4 Report back: SADC Rhino Recovery Group (H Nzima – SADC WSTCU) 

Mr Nzima reported back to the plenary meeting that the caucus of proposed SADC RRG member 
states had endorsed the interim leadership at SADC WSTCU in Malawi, since this would be better 
placed to co-ordinate with Programme co-ordinator. The SADC WSTCU would convene the first 
meeting of the SADC RRG, where terms of reference would be agreed, and a new chair would be 
elected, Malawi then standing down. 
  


